PEM BOARD NOTES FROM VOLUNTEER COORDINATOR ~ December 2019

| once again was the “photographer"” for the Advent House Golf tournament in September along
with my sister who has graciously helped me the past 3 years.

| scheduled a Hand-On training class in October as well as a Death and Dying Class in November.
Both were for our new volunteers and were well attended.

In October | held an orientation for the Fisher College students who did their internships here.
Then in November | held an orientation for the Harley Students who will be volunteering with us
throughout the rest of this year.

We took our housekeeping and scheduling volunteers for lunch to thank them for all of their
hard (behind the scenes) work throughout the year. We also have a Christmas party scheduled
for our hands-on volunteers in December at Perinton Presbyterian church.

| spent some time at Sweet Charity as well.

| continue to prepare bereavement materials for our families after a resident passes away
And prepared our Annual Report.

Volunteer recruitment is going well and we have a lot of new volunteers!

| will be sending a Christmas letter to each of our volunteers to which | add a personal note on
each one to help each volunteer feel appreciated

Respectfully submitted,

Laurie Eisele/Volunteer Coordinator



